

Subject: Fw: Confidential - Audit of premises by East Sussex Fire & Rescue Service

From: Robert Falconer ( Robert Falconer )

To: Vermanida Company

Date: Wednesday, 11 January 2017, 7:20

On Tuesday, 10 January 2017, 12:32, Karen Benton < Karen. Benton@esfrs.org > wrote:

Dear Mr Falconer

Please find attached a copy of the letter of which we have sent to Harvey Palmer today regarding carrying out an audit of The Tub, 57 Cambridge Road, Hastings.

If there are any queries concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards

Karen

Karen Benton

East Business Fire Safety Hastings Fire Station (Stn 76) Bohemia Road, Hastings Tel 01323 462133 karen.benton@esfrs.org

This message is Intended for the use of the addressee(s) only and may contain confidential or privileged information. Any views or opinions expressed in this email or any files attached are those of the sender and may not represent the views of East Sussex Fire & Rescue Service. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. You may not use it or copy it to anyone else. Email is not a secure communications medium, please be aware of this when replying. Although East Sussex Fire & Rescue Service has taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are virus free, we can take no responsibility if a virus is actually present and you are advised to ensure that the appropriate checks are made.

This message is intended for the use of the addressee(s) only and may contain confidential or privileged information. Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail or any files attached are those of the sender and may not represent the views of East Sussex Fire & Rescue Service. If you have received it in error please notify the sender and destroy it. You may not use it or copy it to anyone else. E-mail is not a secure communications medium, please be aware of this when replying. Although East Sussex Fire & Rescue Service has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free, we can take no responsibility if a virus is actually present and you are advised to ensure that the appropriate checks are made.

At ESFRS we continually do all we can to minimise our impact on the environment - Please do not print this email unless it is absolutely necessary.

FOLLOW US ON EWILTER

## Attachments

- IMAGE.png (3.93 KB)
- 40000972-10-Jan-17.docx (30.90 KB)